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With these keys, I’ll unlock the future 

Principal            Paul O’Mara 
Business Manager  Sheryl Hering 

Postal Address     PO Box 428 Warwick QLD 4370 
Address       5 Gillam St Warwick Qld 4370 
Phone                  07 4660 5777 
Student Absence Line 07 4660 5760 or TEXT 0455 052 935 
Email   admin@glennieheightsss.eq.edu.au 
Web   glennieheightsss.eq.edu.au 
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Newsletter 
Glennie Heights State School  

Principal’s Report 

 

October 26th 
2021 Issue No 33 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 

As mentioned previously, Student Leadership in 2022 will be 
offered to our current Year 5 students. This cohort will be 
leaving for High School in 2023 and we wish to provide       
opportunities for all to access positions of responsibility. In 
the coming weeks, I will be working through the leadership 
booklet with these classes and inviting students to consider 
their nominations. They will go on camp to Jacobs Well later 
this term; this is a great initiative that will assist them in their 
cohesiveness as a group. 
 

Year 4-7 interschool sport participation began last Friday 
afternoon; we fielded teams in cricket, t ball and softball. 
Please encourage the students in these year levels to continue 
to show an effort in representing their school, displaying good 
sports behaviour and supporting team members.  
 

Don’t forget that the QSchools app allows you to access     
calendar, newsletter and other information from our school 
website. Visit the department’s apps page for more             
information and all the features: http://deta.qld.gov.au/
about/app/ The QSchools app is available for free download 
through iTunes, Google Play and the Window’s store.  
 

As part of our commitment to a regional focus for literacy and 
numeracy, our students will once again participate in various 
forms of testing (PatReading; PatMaths; South Australian 
Spelling; PM Benchmarking and PROBE) this term. Our I4S 
literacy groups continue to have support three times each 
week and many of our students are showing wonderful      

Over the last couple of weeks we have welcomed a number of 
new students and their families to Glennie Heights. We hope 
their time with us is educational and productive – we look    
forward to your involvement. 
 

In P&C news, Melbourne Cup tickets need to be returned as 
soon as possible. We draw the winners next Monday at 2pm; 
successful ticketholders will be called and their names displayed 
in our office and on our website. 
 

Congratulations to everyone involved in our successful       
Swimming Carnival last week. It was an excellent opportunity to 
show the keys to success with some very positive results. 
 

Our end of year celebration will be held in our hall and will 
again be impacted by COVID19 seating restrictions (when using 
inside venues). We can accommodate one significant adult from 
each family; thank you for your understanding.  
 

Have a safe week. 

Paul 
 

29/10/21 Day For Daniel Free Dress Wear Red 

29/10/21 Melb Cup Tickets MUST be returned 

01/11/21 Melbourne Cup Sweep Drawn 

23-25/11/21 Yr 5 Leadership Camp 

29/11 - 3/12/21 Yr 6 Tallebudgera Camp 

06/12/21 Year 6 Graduation Dinner (RSL) 

09/12/21 EOY Celebration Afternoon 

10/12/21 Last Day, Term 4 2021 

24/01/22 1st Day, Term 1, 2022 

   Dates for your Diary 

improvements in their reading. 
Well done to all involved. 

http://deta.qld.gov.au/about/app/
http://deta.qld.gov.au/about/app/


Prep Georgia 

(Confidence) 

 

1 Callum 

(Organisation) 

 

2 Amber 

(Confidence) 

 

3/4S Kobi 

(Respectful) 

 

3/4T Tony 

(Confidence) 

 

5/6N Piper 

(Confidence & 

Persistence) 

 

5/6W Harley 

(Persistence) 

Prep Shelby (Great writing this week)   1 Chilli-Lee (Working on her handwriting) 

2 Jacob (Working confidently on Probability) 3/4S Christian (Great work in Rowan of Rin) 

3/4T Chloe (Great swimming)    5/6N Charlotte (Working hard in Mathematics) 

5/6W Eia (Brilliant Art)  

Keys for Success  

Academic 



KEYS TO SUCCESS 
Rainbow Badge Noah Bronze Badge Dakota  

Silver Badge Kaleesi, Zara-Jay &   Lacey 

Exemplary Student Orange Tariq & Hayden 

Exemplary Student Purple Matthew 

Exemplary Student Red Bradley 

Prep  Paige  1   Daneka   2   Xavier  

3/4S   Christian  3/4T   Koby   5/6N   Piper  

   5/6W   Payton 

PE Awards 

The Two Teams who participated in Warwick High School’s  
Brilliant, Awesome Reading Extravaganza for Extraordinary  
Children received their Participation Certificates on Parade 



Magic 

Queensland Virtual STEM  

Academy 
 

Data Science for Super Heroes 

 

At war with e-waste 

Finance News 
As the end of the year is rapidly 

approaching, it would be     

appreciated if all outstanding 

accounts are finalised.  
 

Statements will be sent home 

with students today. Please 

note that if you have a         

negative figure (eg –20) this 

means you are in credit. 
 

CENTRPAY is a convenient way 

to ensure that your financial 

obligations are met. Quick & 

easy to set up, contact the    

office for further details. 
 

Anyone experiencing financial 

difficulty is encouraged to   

contact the office to discuss 

payment options. 
 

 

YEAR 6 TALLEBUDGERA CAMP 

Parents/carers of student       

attending Tallebudgera are  

reminded that camp need to 

be PAID IN FULL for your child to 

attend. Cut off date for        

payment is Thursday, 25th           

November.  



Age Champions 

 

Runner up Age Champions 

 
 Astronauts       Meteors Satellites  

Age Group Boys Girls 

12 Rorey Bella 

11 Dalton Karleigh 

10 Hayden Nevaeh 

9 Ryan McKenna 

Age Group Boys Girls 

12 Harley Emily 

11 Chase Lacey 

10 Tariq Dakota 

9 Dominic Charlotte 
Chloe 



 

 
 
 

 

Melbourne Cup Sweep 
Tickets were sent home   

Last week. If you require more   
tickets, they are available  

from the office. 
 

PRIZES 
1st $200 
2nd $100 
3rd $50 

 

Tickets - $1.00 each 
 

All tickets, money and unsold tickets 
need to be returned to school by   

Friday, October 29. The draw of horses 
will take place at school on Monday,    
November 1st at 2.00 pm. Winners will 
be notified on Tuesday and results 
will be  published on the school   

website 
(www.glennieheightsss.eq.edu.au) 

 

Calling All  

2022 Preppies 
 

Do you have a son or  

daughter, niece or nephew,  

family friend  

or neighbour that may be  

interested in coming to  

Glennie Heights Prep next year ?? 

Expressions of interest  

are now being taken for 2022.  

Contact the office for more  

information  

4660 5777 

 
 
 
 

C&K Glennie Heights  
Community Kindergarten 
are taking enrolments for 2022 

Address 
10 Elizabeth Street 
Warwick QLD 4370 

Age Groups 
3.5 to 4.5 years 

Contact us 
Phone 

07 4667 1504 
Email 

glennieheights@candk.asn.au 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://www.vivacampers.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2014/11/melbourne-cup.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.vivacampers.com.au/travel-tips/campervans-melbourne-cup/&h=242&w=600&tbnid=hNB__1a1K_qHYM:&docid=afNsxjpC3JLi5M&hl=en&
tel:07%204667%201504
https://www.candk.asn.au/make-quick-enquiry?center=C%26K+Glennie+Heights+Community+Kindergarten&center_email=glennieheights@candk.asn.au

